
    
 

May 29th 2023 Imaginarian 
Our International Family 

 
What a great week as Facebook filled 
daily with posts from our Rotary Family 
enjoying the Rotary International 
Convention in Australia.  
We could feel the excitement as we saw 
them connecting with each other, 
rekindling past friendships from prior 
conventions, and most of all making new 
International Friends.  
Can’t wait for them to bring back and 
share their post-convention enthusiasm 
with our District as we work together to 
CREATE HOPE IN THE WORLD!   
Next year, it’s on to SINGAPORE!  
 

➢ DON’T LEAVE YOUR CLUB’S MONEY ON THE TABLE! 
Did you know that the majority of our Rotary Clubs have not completed their grant request for District 
Designated Funds?  
This is YOUR CLUB’S money for YOU to DO GOOD in your community. The original deadline was May 31st and 
we have decided to extend the deadline through Sunday June 4th.  If you need more information please do not 
hesitate to reach out to your AG or Matt Hollosy -District Grants Chair mhollosy@yahoo.com .  
It’s up to YOU to make the MOST of YOUR MONEY! 
 

 Upcoming Events:  
Jun 3 Rotary Club of Sebring’s 32nd Annual Charity Golf Tournament at the Sun-N-Lake Golf and 
Country Club. For more information, Contact Kim at 863-381-6965 or Kelly at 863-381-6481. 
Jun 17 Installation of District Governor Steve Overton – Southshore Falls 5:30 -registration on DACdb. 
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